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21 October 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
ELECTION OF PARENT GOVERNORS 

 
Thank you for taking part in the recent Parent Governor elections. 
 
Thank you to those who put themselves forward.  Thank you to those who considered standing but didn’t this 
time - I hope you will consider doing so next time.  And thank you to everyone who read the details from each of 
the nominees and submitted their votes.   
 
I am pleased to announce you have elected Kate Campbell-Flint and Jon Clayden to the role of Parent 
Governors. 
 
Subject to the final bits of administration, they will be added to the Governor section on the website, the ‘Meet 
the Governor’ document and their photos will be added to those already adorning the entrance!   
 
I’m sure you’ll join with me in wishing them well.  I look forward to welcoming them at the first Whitehill Full 
Governing Body Meeting. 
 
Have a great half term. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Wendie Ray 
 
Dr Wendie Ray  
Chair of Governors 


